
 

CITY OF RICHLAND  
NOTICE OF APPLICATION, PUBLIC HEARING  

& OPTIONAL DNS (PUD2021-102 & EA2021-116) 
 

Notice is hereby given that Wave Design Group, applicant, on behalf of TMT Homes NW, 
LLC, owner, have filed an application for the proposed development commonly referred to 
as Skyhous. 
 
Proposal:  Development of approximately 10.24-acres with six (6) 8-unit multi-family 
condominium buildings and the completion of Meadow Hills Drive.  
 
Location: The project site is located upon Assessor’s Parcel Nos. 135983000010002 & 
135984060003022, and is generally located northwest of the City of Richland water 
reservoir located at 303 Meadow Hills Drive, Richland, WA.  
 
Public Hearing:  The Richland Hearings Examiner will conduct a public hearing and 
review of the application at 6:00 p.m., Monday, June 20, 2022 in the Richland City Hall 
Council Chambers, 625 Swift Boulevard. All interested parties are invited to attend and 
present testimony at the public hearing or by visiting the City of Richland website 
(www.ci.richland.wa.us) and joining via Zoom. Copies of the complete application packet, 
SEPA Checklist and related materials can be obtained by visiting the City of Richland 
website (www.ci.richland.wa.us). 
 
Environmental Review:  The proposal is subject to environmental review.  The City of 
Richland is lead agency for the proposal under the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) 
and has reviewed the proposed project for probable adverse environmental impacts and 
expects to issue a determination of non-significance (DNS) for this project.  The optional 
DNS process in WAC 197-11-355 is being used.  This may be your only opportunity to 
comment on the environmental impacts of the proposed development.  The environmental 
checklist and related file information are available to the public and can be viewed at 
www.ci.richland.wa.us. 
 
Public Comment: Any person desiring to express their views or to be notified of any 
decisions pertaining to this application should notify Mike Stevens, Planning Manager, 
625 Swift Boulevard, MS #35, Richland, WA 99352. Comments may also be emailed to 
mstevens@ci.richland.wa.us. Written comments should be received no later than 5:00 
p.m. on Friday, June 3, 2022, to be incorporated into the staff report. Comments received 
after that date will be entered into the record at the hearing. Written comment will not be 
accepted after 6 p.m. on Sunday, June 19, 2022; however verbal comments may be 
presented during the public hearing.   
 
Appeal: The application will be reviewed in accordance with the regulations in RMC Title 
19 Development Regulations Administration, Title 23 Zoning and Title 24 Plats and 
Subdivisions. Appeal procedures of decisions related to the above referenced application 
are set forth in RMC Chapter 19.70. Contact the Richland Planning Division at the above 
referenced address with questions related to the available appeal process.  
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